SWEDISH MELGES 24 CLASS ASSOCIATION 2019 ANNUAL REPORT
In 2019 the Swedish Melges 24 Class Association counted 7 active full members, and 2 personal members. There are several more boats in Sweden that are not actively racing for the moment.

The Swedish Championship was held in 11-13th September in Vänersborg in Sweden in the south part of the lake Vänern. A total of 7 boats participated: all Swedish crews (due to the situation with Covid-19 we could unfortionally not welcome any other countrys this year). 

The planning of the calendar 2021 together with the other Nordic countries is important for the sailors and the Swedish class. If the calendar allow, we will try to plan at least one more regatta in addition to the Swedish championships. We also encourage Swedish boats to participate in all the regattas and training camps in Norway, Denmark and other countries if the situation with covid-19 becomes better under control before the season of 2021.
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